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Thank you to both, Suzanne and Anuradha for 

telling us “their story” last week. It was both 

entertaining and enlightening and very much 

appreciated by all members in attendance, 

congratulations.  

 

Also, last week we heard from Fred Walker 

visiting us from the Rotary Club of Burwood to 

extend an invitation to all members, friends and 

to attend a special event at Carnarvon Golf Club, 

6.30 pm. 21 November. Funds raised will help 

support prostate cancer and male health 

initiatives.  

 

Club Service Director, Rod Rimes met with his 

portfolio team last week and his report on that 

meeting appears on page 3 of our Bulletin.  

 

 
 

 

President Ray. 


